
Telephone  (603) 673-8855
           Fax   (603) 673-8136

                  Minutes
                                                                 December 14, 2017

Brookline Public Library
6:30PM

Present:
Keith Thompson, Chair
Brian Rater, Secretary
Tad Putney, Town Administrator
Ann Somers
Loring Webster

Absent:
Jerry Farwell, Sexton

March Minutes
Keith moved that we accept the March minutes.  Brian seconded.  All approved.

September Minutes
We do not have a copy of September minutes, so we will review them at our next meeting.

Gale Taylor Resignation
Gale has resigned due to her having moved out of town.

Officers
Given that Gale has resigned, Brian has taken over as Secretary.

Cremation
Jerry mentioned via Tad that there are more cremations lately.

Pine Grove Cemetery fence
Jerry believes that the fence around Pine Grove can be completed in 2018 before Brookline’s 250th anniversary 
in 2019.  Jerry believes that there is sufficient funds between the budget and the trust funds.

Routine Maintenance
Ann expressed that she would like to see an annual maintenance schedule to cleaning the cemeteries, 
particularly Pine Grove.
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Trees
The Hollis Brookline Rotary reached out to Tad with a desire to plant trees around town.  Tad indicated that we 
would like more trees around Pine Grove and possibly Lakeview.

Next Meeting
Our next meeting will be March 22nd.

Keith moved that adjourn.   Brian seconded.  All approved.

Adjourned at 7:02.
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